
 

   

STATE OF TENNESSEE 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION 
DIVISION OF AIR POLLUTION CONTROL 

William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower, 15th Floor 
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue 

Nashville, TN 37243 
(615) 532-0554 Voice or (615) 532-0614 FAX 

 

 

 

July 13, 2021 

 

 

Mr. Norbert Ritschel, Senior Vice President and Plant Manager 

Heraeus Precious Metals North America, LLC 

1975 Knoxville Highway 

Wartburg, TN, 37887 

 

Re: Construction Permit Application  

 Heraeus Precious Metals North America, LLC – 1975 Knoxville Highway, Wartburg, TN, 37887 

 Emission Source Reference No. 65-0049-14 / Permit No. 979077 

  

 

 

Dear Mr. Ritschel, 

 

Your construction permit application dated May 25, 2021 for a new bonder process was received on May 25, 

2021. A determination has been made that the application is complete and the Division will proceed with the 

processing of your construction permit application. Please be advised that construction or modification of the 

source cannot begin until you are in receipt of the issued construction/modification permit.  

 

If you have any questions concerning this correspondence, please contact Mr Shawn Auth at 615-532-6812 or 

Shawn.Auth@tn.gov. Your Facility ID is 65-0049, please reference this number in any further correspondence 

with the Division. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
James P. Johnston, P.E. 

Deputy Director 

Permitting & Regulatory Development 
 

 


